
V3 June 2020

13th December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Wrap Around Care from January 2025

From January 2025 we will be taking responsibility for the provision of the wrap around care
at EP Collier this will consist of a breakfast club and an after-school club to allow parents to
access childcare from 7.45am to 6pm.

Booking for Early Bird club will now include a breakfast of either toast or cereal and milk /
water for the same price of £5 a session.

We are pleased to be able to offer after school club at the cost of £12.50 per session which
includes a substantial snack.

Booking details

Bookings for both the Early Bird Club and After School Club made can be made via the
Parents Booking system that we currently use for Parents Evening. Link included below.
https://parents-booking.co.uk/epcollierwraparound

Once you are logged in to your account, you will see a section on your dashboard titled
‘School Clubs’, you will be able to make your bookings from here by selecting the relevant
club.

If you experience any problems logging in to the system, please contact the school office
for assistance. The office will not be open during school holidays.

Bookings for the Early Bird Club must be made by 2pm the previous school day before you
wish your child to attend. (Bookings for a Monday should be made by Friday 2pm). You
are able to book multiple sessions in one go.

Bookings for the After-School Club must be made by 3.30pm the day before you wish your
child to attend. You can book multiple sessions in one go.

https://parents-booking.co.uk/epcollierwraparound


We will accept bookings on the day for after-school club if we have space but you will
need to contact the office to do so.

Late pickups will be charged at £10 per quarter of an hour or part of. Persistent lateness
will result in the place at after school club being withdrawn.

Please note that the clubs will not go live on the system until Monday morning (16th
December) so you will not be able to make any bookings until after this time.

Please see further information in our terms and conditions for wraparound care.

Yours sincerely

Justine McMinn
Head Teacher


